
HR  Meets  German
Parliamentarians

High Representative and EU Special Representative, Valentin
Inzko,  met  today  in  Sarajevo  with  the  delegation  of  the
Bundestag, Germany’s State parliament. HR/EUSR Inzko set out
the  current  political  situation  in  BiH  expressing  his
expectation  that  after  the  elections  in  October  the  new
authorities  will  refocus  on  the  Euro-Atlantic.  The  High
Representative and EU Special Representative also thanked the
Bundestag delegation for Germany’s continuing support to BiH’s
EU integration efforts. Members of Bundestag delegation; Ms
Uta Zapf, Mr Josip Juratovic and Mr Dietmar Nietan.
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